
NCCS Strong 

  

Northeastern let’s show our COUGAR spirit!!! We encourage you to 

take a selfie with your school spirit gear on! If interested, families can 

use this COUGAR icon to print or use the lesson with MR. G and your 

own hand-drawn cougar to post a selfie! You can also pose with your 

stuffed cougar if you have one. Then post your photos to our District 

Webpage or share with Ms. O’Connell; woconnell@nccscougar.org 

 to show we are  

NCCS STRONG! 
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